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To whom it may concern:

RE: NEW PROPOSAL TO CO-LOCATE — VALLEYS RADIO

My purpose in writing is to support the application by Valleys Radio. Valleys Radio wishes to be co-
located with Swansea Sound and The Wave in a single South Wales Headquarters such as that being
proposed at Swansea Gate Business Park.

I believe that by granting this licence it will implicate multifaceted benefits for communities and
encourage a larger sense of ownership of the company itself, resulting in large scale community cohesion
for my constituents. By incorporating Valleys Radio with the other stations at a single headquarters it
will ensure a growth of listeners and revenue; enhancing the availability of media in South Wales.

I trust that in considering whether the proposal to co-locate Valleys Radio, the needs of the local
community come first and would suggest you look favourably at the application put forward by

Valleys Radio.

Naturally, if you require further information then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

This letter was dictated by Alun Cairns and signed in his absence.

The South Wales West region includes:
Aberavon, Bridgend, Gower, Neath, Ogmore, Swansea East and Swansea West



